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Friday 21st October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As in previous years, we will be holding a short service at school on Friday 11th November to coincide with the 
National Act of Remembrance.  This will take place outside in the centre of the school shortly before 11am. 
 
If your son or daughter is a member of one of the uniformed organisations and would like to wear their uniform 
to school on Remembrance Day then we would encourage them to do so, but please ensure that they get 
permission to do so from the uniformed organisation that they belong to.  They would, of course, be very 
welcome to join our service of remembrance on Friday.  The act of remembrance will be live streamed to all 
classrooms so that our whole school population can take part. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Farrow 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


